
           ST JUDE THE APOSTLE 4TH SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
 Recently Deceased 

Alice De Little  
Maeve Craughwell  

Kathleen Doyle  
Anniversaries  

Joe Moore  
Michael O’Neill 

Rose O’Hara  
Terry & Bridget Kavanagh  
Mary & Michael Flannery  
Frank & Imelda Teague  

Gertrude Mills  
Gavin Speller 

Eileen Hanratty 
Anne Westby  
Tom Morrin  

Deceased members of Mallon 
Family 

Danny & Dick Doyle 
Paddy Malone 

Deceased members of the 
Horan family  

Elisabeth O’Carroll  
 Months Mind  

Alan Long  
Pat Cassidy  

CHRISTMAS DUES             
MANY THANKS TO ALL WHO HAVE SENT 
BACKT THEIR CHRISTMAS DUES 

CAN BE LEFT INTO SAVE AT 
BACK OF CHURCH OR HANDED 
INTO THE PARISH OFFICE OR 
SACRISTY SPARE ENVELOPES 

ARE AVAIALBE IN CHURCH 
PORCH. 

MASS TIMES THIS WEEK                   
Mon, Tues & Wed Morning Mass at 
9.30am Friday & Saturday Morning 
Mass at 10.00am  

No evening adoration this 
Monday  due to penitential 
service . 

Christmas Timetable  
CAROL SERVICE this Sunday 
21st  December at 8.00 pm 

CONFESSIONS  
Monday 22nd   December 
ChristmasPenitential Service 
at 8.00pm 

Christmas Eve 10.00am to 
11.00am & 3pm to 4pm  

C H R I S T M A S M A S S 
TIMES  
CHRISTMAS EVE  
 Morning mass at 9.30am  

VIGIL MASSES  
 6pm( Children’s Mass ) 
 8pm ( Folk Group) 
 P l e a s e n o t e n o 
10.00pm mass here on 
Christmas Eve. 
CHRISTMAS MORNING  
M a s s t i m e s  a r e a t 
10.00am & 11.30am  
FRIDAY 26TH DEC MORNING 
MASS AT 10.00AM                  
SAT 27TH DEC MORNING MASS 
AT 10.00AM                          
VIGIL MASS 6.30PM  

SUN 28TH DEC MASSES AT 
10.00AM & 11.30AM 

MON 29TH DEC TO SAT 3RD 
JANUARY MASS AT 10.00AM  

CHRISTMAS MASS 
BOUQUETS STILL 
AVAILABLE IN PARISH 
OFFICE €6  

Fiona Baldwin & 
Management of Courtyard 
Café wish to thank all who 
joined them   last Monday 

morning  for their  Christmas sing a 
long which raised €300 for the play 
room in our Lady Children’s Hospital  

The annual Christmas collection 
for the St Vincent De Paul 
Society last weekend came to 

€17745.00 the society 
wish to thank each and every 
one of you for your outstanding 
generosity to their Appeal and 
to thank you for your continued 
support throughout the year 
and to wish you and your 
families a very happy 
Christmas. 

A special word of thanks to all 
our young people who brought 
toys and gifts for those less 
fortunate children all the toys 
have been distributed by the 
members of the St Vincent de 
Paul to those in need.  

40th Anniversary Bishop 
Shanahan & Galvin Schools  

Calling all past pupils of Bishop 
Shanahan & Bishop Galvin schools 
to celebrate this event with us. We 
would greatly appreciate your 
contributions of old photographs or 
other memorabilia. Photographs 
can be scanned onto our Facebook 
page or sent in to either school. 
Please give a little information with 
any photograph ( names, dates 
etc.) 
Please spread the word to any past 
pupils you may meet over the 
Christmas holidays. Keep in touch 
with any planned events by logging 
onto the school websites or by 
visiting the Facebook page. 
www.facebook.com/
galvinshanahan40years  

www.bishopgalvin.ie 
www.bishopshanahan.ie 

 

 
On behalf 

of Fr O’Brien , the 
Parish Council & Parish Team we 
wish all our  parishioners and 
visitors to our parish a very Happy 
Christmas  and we extend 
our thanks to all  
who help out in 
any way here in 
our parish 
throughout the 
year your continued help and 
support is greatly appreciated.

 Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127
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